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January 23, 2012 

Director David Kappos 
U.S. Patent and Trademark Office 
P.O. Box 1450 

Alexandria, VA 22313-1450 


Dear Director Kappos, 

As the USPTO considers locations for future satellite offices, I want to recommend and 
support the consideration of Colorado as the next location. Our company is focused on 
innovation in the aviation sector. We are one of many innovation based companies located in 
Colorado who will continue to patent, license and produce new technologies that will in turn 
promote economic growth for our local, regional, and national economies. That growth and 
innovation would be significantly enhanced by the location of the next USPTO office in 
Colorado. 

In the event you need additional information from us, do not hesitate to contact me. 

JJn~erely~ 

~~hnson 
CEO 
Beyond Aviation. 


